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Do Covid-19 Regulatory Changes Pose an Increased Risk of 
Fraud and Abuse Liability for Healthcare Providers?
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Regulatory developments—such as the Stark Law blanket waivers and the OIG's enforcement deferral for use of the 
waivers—have helped healthcare providers during the COVID-19 crisis, but healthcare fraud remains a prime target of the 
DOJ and the OIG (in addition to state regulators). Between October 2018 and September 2019, the DOJ obtained over $3 
billion... Continue Reading…
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